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Public consultation on electronic documents for freight carriage
End of October 2017 the European Commission launched a public consultation to gather the views and 
concerns of businesses and other stakeholders on the use of electronic freight transport documents. The 
consultation will feed into an impact assessment and help the European Commission understand:

This public consultation remains open 18 January 2018. All interested citizens, companies and organisa-
tions can contribute to this public consultation via an online questionnaire.

•	 why transport documents in electronic format are not 
as yet more widely used,

•	 how big the missed potential benefits are,

•	 which measures could support the wide use of electro-
nic transport documents among all transport and logi-
stics stakeholders and

•	 what potential impacts to expect from such measures.

Registered Address: Secretariat:
EMO
68 Boulevard du Souverain
Box 1
1170 Bruxelles / Belgium

Alliance of European Associations e.V.
c/o EMO
Oberforstbacher Straße 407a
52076 Aachen / Germany

General Secretary:
Antonio Caballero González Telephone:

Mobile:
Fax: 
E-Mail: 

+49 2408 5996207
+49 173 9501590
+49 2408 5996208
acg@euromortar.com 

https://ec.europa.eu/info/consultations/public-consultation-survey-electronic-documents-freight-carriage_en
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/2017-ElectronicTransportDocsFreight
mailto:acg%40euromortar.com%20?subject=

